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Public Comment for 20-0040Z Rockwali Duplexes

| would like to voice my support for the proposed rezoning request. This is a great example of the type of incremental
development the city should be encouraging, and working to allow by-right in the zoning code update.

Jared Wright
710 Cedar Street



